
facsimile  

TRANSMITTAL 

  
 

to: Don Goldberg, House Gov. Reform Comm. 

fax #: 225-4784 

re: Advance copy -- ARRB Fed. Register notice 

date: July 5, 2017 

pages: , including cover sheet. 

 

Don: 

 

Per our conversation yesterday, here is an advance copy of the Assassination Records 

Review Board's proposed interpretive regulations.  These regulations are intended to provide 

guidance for interpretation of certain terms in the Act, including the definition of "assassination 

record."  The proposed regulations also provide guidance for the implementation of other provisions 

of the Act. 

 

These proposed regulations will be published in tomorrow's Federal Register and are 

in the FR's reading room today.  The Board has requested public comment and set a 30 day comment 

period (which will end at close of business, March 10). 

 

If you have any questions or comments or know of anyone else who should receive a 

courtesy copy, please let me know. 

 

Best regards, 

From the desk of...  

Sheryl L. Walter 

General Counsel 

Assassination Records Review Board 

600 E Street, NW, Second Floor 

Washington, D.C.  20530 

 

(202) 724-0815 

Fax: (202) 724-0457 


